
 

 
 

2024 Mill & Overlay Program 
 Update #4 – 5/31/24 

 
 
What has happened this past week? 

 Remove selected sidewalk panels along CSAH 42 between Eddy St and Forest St 
 

                   
                                                     Sidewalk panel on CSAH 42 

 
What is scheduled for next week? 

 Adjust selected manholes and gate valves 
 Re-pour selected sidewalk panels along CSAH 42 between Eddy St and Forest St 
 Mill and pave 
 Apply compost seed behind concrete curb & gutter and pedestrian ramps 

 
Note: Milling and paving is scheduled the week of June 3rd (weather dependent; subject to 
change).  Access to your driveway will still continue however expect short delays while those 
operations are on your street.  The newly paved blacktop can be driven on once it has been rolled 
(compacted).  Please do not park on the street from 6am to dusk.  The City understands this 
project is an inconvenience and appreciates your cooperation and patience as we improve the 
quality of these roads for you! 

 
Questions or Concerns?     

 Project management services are being provided by the City’s Engineering Department.  Please call the Assistant 
City Engineer at (651) 480-2369 with project related questions and concerns. 

 
Spread the Word & Encourage Updates!  

 Please make sure to share this information with your neighbors and tenants.  Feel free to encourage them to obtain 
a copy of the Construction Update if they have not already done so!  Typically, new updates are posted on Friday.   

o Email 
 Sign up for automatic email updates on the City website: www.hastingsmn.gov/enotify.   

Click “2024 Mill and Overlay Program” and submit. 
o City Website 

 Project information, including weekly updates are posted here.  Or simply search “City of Hastings 
MN Mill and Overlay.” 
https://www.hastingsmn.gov/city-government/city-departments/public-works/engineering-
department/construction-project-information-updates/mill-overlay-program.  


